
Packington Men's Group PMG
In  November 2012, a PMG audience of 17 enjoyed an evening talk and 

presentation by Mr 
Andrew Moore,  of the 
Ashby Branch of the 
Royal British Legion.  
Andrew described the  
mission of the Legion, 
providing Welfare, 
Representation, 
Comradeship and  
Remembrance for the 
Armed Forces 
Community. Our local 
Branch is part of some 
360,000 Legion members 
nationwide. With "poppy 
day" fast approaching, 
after questions and 

discussion, an impromptu collection raised £71 for the Legion's poppy appeal.

Our 2012 PMG December Musical Party Evening 
is on TUESDAY (NOT Thursday!) 11th December 
at 7:15pm in the main Memorial Hall. Its theme is 
"Life with an Accordion" with music by popular 
accordionist Heather Hawthorn of Ruddington, to 
include gentle background music we can chat and 
hear ourselves over; moving solos you won't want to 
talk through; and rousing accompaniment for a sing-
song, should you feel like joining in! We shall have 
round tables to sit and relax at. Fruit juices will be 
available, but to avoid disappointment at an otherwise 
very limited choice of beverage amongst our small 
group, you are asked to bring your own alcoholic or favourite soft drink and 
glassware. This year we are to have buffet food professionally prepared by 
Jayne Mansfield Fine Cuisine from the Ashby Lyric Rooms. 
RSVP  We have to know the numbers well in advance - 
tickets price £3 (towards the cost of food) are available 
from PMG Treasurer Wally Instrall on 416786.

Read more about PMG at the front of this Parish News; or on the  
"Men's Group" page at the village website "packington  dot info".
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